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Dear Mr. Armstrong

The remediation plan for the former Bishop Tube site needs to seriously deal with soils
contaminated by TCE, Vinyl Chloride, and Hexavalent Chromium. At its current state, the
remediation plan fails to find proper solution to remediate the site as a preserved open space,
which is what the locals desire, let alone redevelopment as residential housing. The
remediation plan must prevent or minimize any leaching of chemicals to nearby Little Valley
Creek, an Exceptional Value stream. I strongly urge DEP to reconsider its plan.

Sincerely,
Peter Tran
peter@delawareriverkeeper.org

925 Canal St
Bristol, PA 19007
United States
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